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Announcement of the  
Equal Opportunities Commission 

The Equal Opportunities Commission of the School of Business & 
Economics encourages the participation of female M.Sc. students who 

are interested in pursuing a Ph.D. in the 

 
Annual Meeting of the European Economic Association 

(EEA) in Mannheim, August 24th – 27th, 2015 

Participation will grant valuable insight into academic communication and 
offer opportunities for networking and establishing contacts. 

Interested candidates need to apply by April 1st via email to 
gleikom@wiwi.uni-marburg.de and have to provide a contemporary 

Transcript of Records, a C.V. and a motivation letter. The commission’s 
decision will be made public by May 15th. 

For the selected candidates, the commission takes over the costs for 
travel, accommodation and the participation fee in accordance with the 

university’s regulations. 

The benefited students oblige themselves to write an experiential report 
to be published on the Equal Opportunities Commission´s website.
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